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Kimberley Pena 

From: Kimberley Pena 

Sent: 

To : Katherine Fleming 

cc: Dorothy Menasco; Hong Wang 

Subject: Discovery responses 

-,, 

Thursday, January 15,2009 1 1 :32 AM 

Katherine, I have reviewed dockets 080407 through 080413. We have received responses from all the 
companies in their respective dockets. Also, per your request, I have updated DNs 00300-09 (JEA responses) 
and 00262-09 (FPL responses) to be only in the corresponding docket rather than in all the dockets as filed with 
the Clerk's Office. Please let me know if we can be of further help. 
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